
 

 

The St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic School staff are once again offering our challenge 

to the students to see which group, the students or the staff, can read more minutes over 

the summer months. The challenge begins on June 9th and runs until September 9th. 

Below is a quick guide to get you started: 

● Set a goal for yourself.  Get in the habit of reading every day (before bed, in the 
morning, or in the car on a trip) 

● Keep track of your reading minutes on a chart or a calendar. 
● Log your minutes by using the QR below. 
● The top reader from each grade for June, July, and August will meet for a treat 

and fun with Mrs. Talley. 
○ June winners = free Blizzard at DQ  July  
○ July winners = free Concrete mixer at Culvers  August  
○ August winners = free cone at Schoolhouse Scoop  Sept.  

● If the students beat the staff, they will again be rewarded with something special 
during the school year. 

● Some fun ways to get reading: 
○ Minnesota Department of Education MDE website 
○ Pleasant Hill Library offers Free activities 
○ Scholastic even offers a free summer reading program Scholastic 

Now, let the challenge begin! Start logging you minutes on June 9th click HERE or use 
the QR code below: 

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s education.                          

 

 

 

https://education.mn.gov/MDE/fam/after/slide/
https://dakotacountylibrary.libcal.com/calendar?cid=9306&t=m&d=0000-00-00&cal=9306&cm=4883&inc=0
https://www.scholastic.com/site/summer-reading.html
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSca-AeI0bpU-ArWeQaZRA0aPnMYewl1RQM4Ib1xIK1C-vbp0w/viewform

